
 
 

ARCHER WESTERN SUBCONTRACTOR/SUPPLIER OPEN HOUSE 
NCDOT I-40 Widening from I-85 in Orange Co. to Durham Co. Line (TIP I-3306A/W-5707C)  

 

 

Archer Western will be hosting an informal, in-person open house for subcontractors and 
suppliers interested in providing quotes for the NCDOT’s I-40 Widening from I-85 in Orange 
County to the Durham County Line design-build project. Please stop by at any time during the 
event to see our new office Cary, NC, meet our estimating team, and learn more about the 
scope of the project.  

*This project has a 10% DBE participation goal. 
*DBE subcontractors and suppliers are strongly encouraged to attend. 

 
Date:   Wednesday, June 30, 2021 
   7:30 – 10:30 AM (Drop by anytime) 
 
Location:  Archer Western Office 

11000 Regency Parkway (Building Atrium) 
   Cary, NC  27518  
 
RSVP:   Tylila Pinkham 
   Regional Office Manager  

Archer Western 
   Ph:  919-459-6603 
   Email:  tpinkham@walshgroup.com  

mailto:tpinkham@walshgroup.com


Scopes of work available on this project include: 

• MSE Wall • Rebar, SIP, Grooving  
• Grading • Barrier Wall 
• Flatwork • Bridge & Road Material Suppliers 
• Storm Drain • MOT & Signage 
• Wet Utilities • Trucking 
• Lighting & Signals • Guardrail 
• Erosion Control • Other Scopes 

 
For further information about this project, please visit:   
 
https://connect.ncdot.gov/letting/Pages/Design-Build-Letting-Details.aspx?let_id=I-3306A  
 
Quotes will be evaluated on scope, price, experience, financial condition, and other pertinent 
factors.   
 
An Equal Opportunity Employer, Disability/Veteran 
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